
On behalf of the 63 Farmer Members of the Grants Pass Growers Market the Double Up Fund Bucks gave the farmers an economic 
boost of 13190.00.  This was an economic boost that would not have happened due to  covid restrictions and our farmers not being 
able to sell to their regular restaurant customers.  Our Farmers are happy, our customers are eating better and our non farm 
vendors were able to benefit also.

Sincerely,
Kia McQueary
Manager
Grants Pass Growers Market
Grants Pass, Oregon


